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Given the massive geography of the State of Oregon meeting legal requirements of 

'appearing' with prohibitive distances is a tremendous challenge. This bill is long 

overdue and could make remote testimonies much easier in many situations. Passing 

this proposed legislation will deliver a benefits to Oregonians in the far reaches of this 

large state seeking due process. Please support with a do-pass recommendation. 


